
From: Shori, Sunil
Sent: 4/22/2014 10:57:22 AM
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)
Cc: Singh, Sumeet

(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772)
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Info headed your way 

Thanks, Laura.

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID

"Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> wrote:

Sunil - just tried to call you.

You should have something from Joe by noon. It will be labeled “preliminary.”

See you tomorrow.

Laura

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

lrdd@pge.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739
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PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/
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